
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing Concerning 

Adoption of an Ordinance Amending the Joint Comprehensive Plan for the Village 

of Roberts and the Town Warren 

Village of Roberts, St. Croix County, WI 

 

August 17, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

A public hearing will be held before the Village Board for the Village of Roberts  

at 6:30 p.m. on August 17 2021 at the Village Hall, located at 107 East Maple Street, 

Roberts, WI 54023, to considering an ordinance to amend the Joint Comprehensive Plan 

for the purpose of updating and modifying the future land map incorporated in the plan. A 

copy of the proposed ordinance and future land use  map can be obtained by contacting the 

Roberts Village Clerk at the Roberts Village Hall. 

 

Following the public hearing, action may be taken to adopt the ordinance at the 

Village Board meeting scheduled to follow the public hearing.  

 

 

 

  

 

 /s/ Megan Dull     

Megan Dull, Village Clerk 


